
Applications for Norriswoods Apartments now being accepted. 

The Montgomery County Housing Authority (MCHA) is currently accepting applications for the waiting list 
of Norriswoods Apartments, located at 1830 Arch Street, Norristown, PA 19401. 

Norriswoods is privately owned and accepts federal subsidies in conjunction with the MCHA’s Housing 
Choice Voucher Program.  Norriswoods contains 42 1-bedroom apartments. 

Processing of all applications for Norriswoods is conducted by the MCHA.  

For further questions, please contact the MCHA’s Lynda Haley at 610-247-1501. 


